
Today is World Children's Day!



How many 
children are 
there in the 

world?

10 million?

100 million?

A billion?

2.5 billion?

5 billion?



There 2.2 billion children in the world!



That’s about 500,000 times more than the number 
of stars you can see in the night sky!



What do all children in the world have in 
common?

https://www.facebook.com/unicef/videos/10155756986934002/
https://www.facebook.com/unicef/videos/10155756986934002/
https://twitter.com/UNICEFMada/status/932600938413555712
https://twitter.com/UNICEFMada/status/932600938413555712
https://twitter.com/UNICEFUganda/status/936526198242504704
https://twitter.com/UNICEFUganda/status/936526198242504704


Your rights!



You have rights!

The UN convention on the rights of the child…

… tells us all the rights children have. 

If you add them up there are 54 rights in total. 

They are for all children, everywhere, all of the time.   



Grange Park School is becoming a Rights 
Respecting School.



This means as a school we will ensure you know 
your rights as a child and will help to make sure 

your rights are met.



Today is an opportunity to imagine a better 
world for all children. A world where all 

children’s rights are respected. 



Learning about children’s rights will involve you exploring 
how to make your school the best place for learning and to 
play and grow – a place where everyone respects each other 

and treats each other fairly.



You will be finding out how you can make a difference to 
children’s lives by knowing your own rights and the rights of 
all children in the school, in the local community and across 

the world.



What are your rights?

In every form room you will have your rights 
displayed on this colourful poster. 



Have a look at your poster and get yourself familiar 
with your rights. 

Start thinking about what Grange Park School does 
already to respect your rights.



Start thinking about what Grange Park School does 
already to respect your rights.


